
Want to tell our AWC community the latest on your team or you have an event you would like to share?  
Email Strategic.Planning@azwestern.edu  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Agility team is encouraging attendance to the 2019 AWC Professional Development Day, as the group 
will be presenting Guiding Principles to Increase Agility at your Desk. This workshop will introduce and 

review the four guiding principles of agility. Interactive activities and lively group discussions will give ideas on how to 
incorporate them into your area. 
 

The Technology team is scheduled to meet with Cabinet February 12th to discuss the development of 
the SOCIIT.  The team is planning to have two technology forums, one for students and the other for 
staff. Our mission is to gather information as to what our Matadors feel is high priority in regards to the 

Institution’s technology.  
 

 The best way to develop a data driven class schedule that works with our students is to ask them! We 
have engaged with over 400 students so far. Surveys were conducted at the Yuma Campus, Somerton 
and San Luis with an upcoming trip to Parker. Those who gave their feedback received PIZZA!! For our 

online students, a link was been uploaded on Blackboard under Announcements. Committee member, Luis Vizcarra, likes to let 
students know, “By taking our survey, you are helping us help you!”  
 

The Prosperity team members continue their work collaborating with different work groups already 
established at AWC. The Prosperity team has elected to split the individual objectives into 
subcommittees, allowing individuals to focus on specific areas of interest.  An example of this 

collaboration is the effort put forth by the Guiding Principles of Learning taskforce, which is the first objective to be completed. 
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“By taking our survey, you are helping us help you!” 
- Luis Vizcarra, Data Driven Class Schedule Committee Member February 2019 
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The second objective of the 
Accessibility Team is 
focused on offering open 
educational resources (OER) 
in 50% of AWC classes. The 
team is happy to report that 
in the Fall 2019 schedule, 
students will be able to 
search for classes with an 
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Last December, the winners 
of the Innovation Funds were 
announced to the 
community. We are excited 
to announce the completion 
of the Power Up Ramadas 
proposal! Over the winter 
break, trenches were dug, 
piping was laid and wiring 
was pulled. The 3 ramadas 
between the 3C and 
Residence Halls now have 
power and lighting so our 
students and staff are no 
longer limited by the 
darkness of night! Be sure to 
reserve the space for your 
next event!  

2019 Innovation Funds Update  

The AWC San Luis Art Club, 
Art Curiosity & Secrets, has 
begun their Innovation Fund 
Student Mural project and 
have invited the community 
to participate. The mural is 
located on the Yuma 
Campus, behind the 
greenhouse. 
For more information, 
contact Julie Floss. To see 
the students in action, click 
here for the schedule.  

OER filter. OER offers no -
cost or low-cost (less than 
$40) textbooks.  
 

   
Dr. Joann Chang has been 
leading the group on their 
diligent work and plans to 
attend the Regional OER 
Conference on February 
22nd and 23rd.  

AC&S Mural 
Project has begun! 
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